
 

March 8th, 2022 

Last night at City Council I announced two events scheduled for March. On Monday, March 14th, 

the Claremont Wildlands Conservancy will present via Zoom about their work to establish 

permanent areas above Claremont and near La Verne for leisure and recreational use.  The 

Conservancy recently won a significant monetary grant toward the purchase of Clara Oaks, which 

will link together other land tracts in the Conservancy’s quest to create a natural landscape corridor 

from Claremont to Monrovia. Preservation is about land as well as houses and neighborhoods, so 

come listen to this educational and inspirational meeting. The flyer with live link is attached and is 

also available on the LVHS website and can be accessed there. The presentation begins at 7:00pm. 

On Saturday, March 19th, from 9am-1pm, the LVHS has been invited to a car show sponsored by 

Bonita High School in the school’s parking lot. Come meet youthful automotive enthusiasts and 

hear about their activities. I will be there with a LVHS table to talk about the 1938 International 

truck. Come support the students. 

If you have not renewed your membership yet, I bet it is because you’ve been busy getting back 

into activities that have been denied you for two years. Your membership dues do not go to pay 

salary – everyone who volunteers for the LVHS does so for love, not money. We have many active 

projects that benefit people throughout the community, so help us to celebrate La Verne’s past, 

present, and future history. A membership form is attached. If you are a life member or paid 

already, you are good to go! 

Stay safe and healthy, my friends! Attachments – 2022 membership form, Bonita Car Show flyer, 

Claremont Wildlands Conservancy flyer.  

Sherry Best, LVHS President 
sbest@lavernehistoricalsociety.org 
909/596-4679    

mailto:sbest@lavernehistoricalsociety.org

